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27 December, 2O2t

Institute for Population and Social Research, Mahidol University

Dear Professor Aris Ananta, APA President

Subject: Submission of the final report and financial report

Referring to the study project on "National Transfer Account (NTA) and National Time
Transfer Account (NTTA) Data Mapping and Stock-taking of the Initiatives and lts Utilization for
Policy Development in Asia-Pacific", responsible by the Institute for population and Social
Research (IPSR) of Mahidol University with supports and collaboration from the UNFpA Asia-
Pacific Regional Office and the Asian Population Association, the project has started in July 2021
a,nd is scheduled to be done by end of December 2021.

In this regard, the project would like to submit the final study report and financial report
of the project. Please find attached for your kind consideration.

Your sincerely,

Assoc. Prof. Dr Chalermpol Chamchan
Principle Investigator


